
 
 

 
 

 

June 9, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
 
Re: EB-2020-0152: Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers 

to Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing 
 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) and Algoma Power Inc. (“API”) intend to participate in 
the above-noted consultation. 
 
We would also like to participate in the working group, and note that we provide billing services 
to two other LDC’s (Westario Power Inc. and Grimsby Power Inc.).  As such, our participation on 
the working group would provide perspective for multiple LDC’s. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Greg Beharriell 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Regulatory.Affairs@FortisOntario.com 
905.871.0330 x3278 
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